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Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50 302

May 30, 1991
3r'431-08

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commi(sion
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Generic letter 88 14
Instrument Air Supply System Problems Affecting Safety Related Equipment

Reference: A. FPC letter to NRC dated February 9,1989
8. fPC letter to NRC dated March 30, 1990
C. FPC letter to NRC dated September 20, 1990

Dear Sir:

Generic letter 88-14 requested licensees to review NUREG-1275, Volume 2,
Operating Experience feedback Report - Air Systems Problems, and perform a design
and operations verification of the instrument air system. The letter included
specific actions to be taken. The actions taken by florida Power Corporation in
response to that request and other initiatives are described in References A, B,
and C. Those actions have been completed for Crystal River 3.

Sincerely,

14%|f|

. M. Beard, Jr.
Senior Vice President
Nuclear Operations

PMB/AEF:

xc: Regional Administrator, Region 11
NRR Project Manager
Senior Resident inspector
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